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Don't you dare even think about eliminating mail in voting.  Oregonians are 

overwhelmingly in favor of mail in voting,  and you,  the state legislature, are voted in 

to represent the Oregon people. You are not in office to bend the knee to the fascist 

Trump regime. Let me repeat that.  You are in office to represent the Oregon people.  

You are not in office to bend the knee to the fascist Trump regime.  I suggest every 

one of you adopt that mantra as we navigate the hellscape that's being thrust upon 

us. We elected you to protect us and to serve our needs.  Making voting harder 

neither protects us,  nor does it serve our needs.   

I am an Indivisible member,  one of thousands in the state of Oregon, and we are 

paying attention to your actions.   

We will vote you out of you are not responsive to our needs.  


